# THE ACCENT

Prince Edward Island Union of Public Sector Employees

### Are you concerned about public health Care?

PEI UPSE seeks members to attend a rally in Halifax from July 24-26, 2012.

Halifax is hosting the Council of the Federation this summer (Premiers' meeting), and health care innovation

is a key topic on their agenda. Unions from across Canada are joining to host parallel events on the first day of the Council of the Federation for health care stakeholders and the public in Victoria Park, Halifax to remind the Premiers about the absolute importance of public health care.



PEI UPSE is seeking members interested in travelling to Halifax (**July 24-26**) to attend the planned events and help raise awareness about cuts to public services and the importance of public health care.

A lunch and learn session will kick off the event from 11:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. in Victoria Park on July 25. Three informative speakers will be presenting their ideas on innovations in health care. A march will take place at 1:00 p.m. and a clinic run by the Nurses Union will take place between 3:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m.

If interested in attending, please call the union by July 13, 2012 at 4:00 p.m. at 902-892-5335 or toll free at 1-800-897-8773. The union will select members to attend based on previous involvement at rallies / active involvement within the union. Members will be required to car pool and are also required to share hotel rooms in Halifax.

The Accent is an internal publication of the Prince Edward Island Union of Public Sector Employees. Comments, questions, concerns and suggestions should be sent to: Mark Barrett, PEI UPSE Communications and Campaigns Officer, at mbarrett@peiupse.ca.

Note to members distributing The Accent:

Because the material contained in this publication is often of a time-sensitive nature, please post or distribute it as soon as possible.

PEI UPSE is proud to represent over 5000 members in the public and private sectors.

## **PEI's Finest Golf**

#### Welcome to PEI's Finest Golf Corporate Program 2012

The PEI Union of Public Sector Employees, has signed up for the Member/Employee Corporate Program for 2012 with PEI's Finest Golf. All PEI UPSE members get a special green fee price at the PEI Provincial Courses, saving up to 35% off regular rates. These courses are - *The Links at Crowbush Cove*, *Brudenell*, *Dundarave*, *and Mill River*.

There are some details of this promotion that all Members need to be aware of:

• PEI UPSE Members and their accompanied guests (maximum of three) can play...

*Links at Crowbush Cove:* \$55 each (off season) and \$65 each (in season) plus applicable taxes.

Brudenell River or Dundarave: \$45 each (off season) and \$55 each (in season) plus applicable taxes.

Mill River: \$40 each (off season) and \$45 each (in season) plus applicable taxes.

(Off season is open until July 8, and then again after September 17. In Season is July 9 to September 16).

- Tee times may be reserved 48 hours in advance reservations booked prior to 48 hours will be charged full price.
- Special rates are valid on tee times after 11:00 a.m. reservations before 11 a.m. will be charged full price.
- Reservations may be booked by calling 1-800-235-8909.
- Only one person in the group of four has to be an UPSE Member for everyone to get the special rate.
- UPSE Members are asked to provide their Union Card and a piece of identification (e.g. driver's license) at check in at the golf shops noted above.
- Not to be used in combination with any specials, offers, discounts or tournament play.



## Thanks for joining and have a great summer golfing!